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Chair Helm & members of the Oregon House Water Committee:

The Community Renewable Energy Association supports the concept embodied in HB 3221.

We believe this bill will lead to a path for many communities to pursue energy type determination and resiliency goals and maintain 
reasonable rates.

Please act to move this bill forward.
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